Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Bob Lawlor
Cc: envirest@aol.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO2558- Di Salvo Trucking , 15651 Worthley Drive, San Lorenzo

Dear Mr. Lawlor

This email serves as notification of the conclusion of the Public Notification period for the Di Salvo Trucking facility
located at 15651 Worthley Drive in San Lorenzo, California. Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has received
one public comment regarding the closure of the leaking underground storage tank case for this facility. Please proceed
with the well destruction at the facility as requested in our Directive Letter dated November 19, 2013 and provide ACEH
with a Well Destruction Report by February 25, 2014 as part of the path to case closure. Note that a part of the Well
Destruction Report will include documentation pertaining to the disposal of well destruction derived waste generated in
the well decommissioning process and any remaining investigation derived waste at the site.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




